
 

 

Siddhartha Bank’s Free ASBA Service 

Siddhartha Bank shall be providing free ASBA Service to its customers from May 15, 2017. 

Customers having current, savings and call deposit accounts with the Bank can easily apply for 

public offerings of various organizations in a simplified and secured manner with no additional 

cost for the ASBA service. 

Customers can easily avail this service from any of the existing 72 branches of the Bank. The 

Bank believes that this free ASBA service shall further encourage the customers towards share 

application via ASBA service in the days to come.  


